Veldran, Lisa

From: Mary Ann McBride <maryann.mcbride@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 3:35 PM

To: Common Council Executive Committee

Subject: Homeless during the pandemic

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Thank you for your work for those who are homeless during the pandemic. I am writing this short note in support of
your effort; I don’t have any new idea or solutions. Following CDC guidelines appears to be a safe approach.

I only want to show my appreciation for your effort and let you know that you have citizen support.

Mary Ann McBride
1310 Spaight St, Madison, WI 53703

Mary Ann



